
Chalking Policy 

 

Fayetteville Policies & Procedures 723.9. Subject to all other University policies, 
chalking on sidewalks (using water-soluble chalk) as a means of notifying the 
University community of an upcoming event is allowed. Cost of removal will be 
billed to the sponsoring organizations or individuals. Under no circumstances is 
chalking permitted on buildings, walls, roadways, or in parking lots or decks.	
  

In addition, the Office of Student Activities strongly discourages RSO’s from 
chalking on senior walk. Senior Walk is a treasure unique to our campus and we 
ask RSO’s to respect this tradition by being good neighbors and not advertising on 
the names of those who have graduated from our school. Remember - your name 
will be on Senior Walk one day too!	
  

	
  


